
Re: Support of HB1244 

 

Chairman Headland, Vice Chairman Hagert, and Members of the House Finance and 
Taxation Committee, 

 

I ask that you support HB 1244, the bill that relates to tax credits for home educators. Those 
of use who home educate our children do so for many different reasons. North Dakota’s 
history with home education is young, I ask that you help the progress of home education in 
the state and recommend the bill to the House Floor as a “Do Pass”. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Roben & Paige Anderson 
Home Educators of 2 12-year-olds 

West Fargo, ND 


